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January 23, 2003 
 
 
Mr. Gary B. Lawson 
Lawson Fields McCue Lee & Campbell, P.C. 
14135 Midway Road, Suite 250 
Addison, Texas 75001 
SENT VIA FACSIMILE 
 
Dear Mr. Lawson: 
 
RE: OPEN RECORDS REQUEST - MODIFICATION 
 
I am writing to you in your capacity as Legal Counsel for the Dallas Police & Fire Pension 
System (“the Pension System”), and pursuant to instructions set forth in the Pension 
System’s letter to my attention of January 14, 2003 (copy enclosed).  
 
In the aforementioned letter, the Pension System indicated that documents potentially 
responsive to questions 2, 3, and 4 of my Open Records Request of December 28, 2002, 
(copy enclosed) are stored offsite, and would require a search and retrieval to copy or 
compile.  As such, please identify the storage box number(s), date(s) of storage, and 
complete contents of each storage box believed to contain the information responsive to the 
aforementioned Open Records Request, items 2, 3, and 4.  Upon review, I will advise 
should I wish to incur the added cost of retrieval. 
 
Finally, I remain unclear on the answer to question 1 of my Open Records Request of 
December 28, 2002, and, pursuant to the Texas Public information Act, Chapter 552, Texas 
Government Code, again request an answer to the following question: 
 

1. Included with its 2001 Annual Report as Year 2001 in Review (copy enclosed), the 
Pension System states that “The System acquired a four-story office building 
situated north of downtown Dallas on North Akard Street at the intersection of Cedar 
Springs Road.”  Please provide the exact date on which the Pension System 
purchased the aforementioned four-story office building.  

 
Please advise should you have questions, comments or require additional information.  
Thank you. 
  
Best regards, 
 
Columbus A. Alexander, III, CPA 
Certified Fraud Examiner 
 
 
cc: Teodoro J. Benavides, Dallas City Manager  
      Marvia R. Pippin, Office of the City Secretary 


